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Dear Huai Zhi Sheu                                                                                                                           

I am pleased to write that based on systematic blind peer review process your abstract / paper titled “Essential 

Factors of Developing Female Labor Force Participation: Cross Case Analysis” has been accepted for Oral 

Presentation at ECBA-2017. The Conference will be held in Osaka International Convention Center, Japan on 

October 28-29, 2017. Your paper will be included in the conference proceeding with ISBN No. 978-969-683-847-0 

provided in a USB and online publication on the website.  

You are requested to improve your research in view of reviewers feedback provided with this acceptance letter.  As 

a presenter you are requested to bring your power point presentation Slides with you on the day of conference. You 

are advised to submit your improved / proof edited version of full paper to us at least one week before the 

conference so that it can be included in full paper conference proceeding.  Please make sure to pay the registration 

fee and send us the payment proof as soon as possible. Your registration will only be confirmed after receiving the 

fee payment proof from your side. For details of registration please visit at http://academicfora.com/ecba-october-

28-29-2017-osaka-japan/. In case your paper is multi-authored, each attending author have to register separately and 

pay the registration fee for the conference.  

Please note that securing visa is the responsibility of the individual author (s). Upon registration we can provide you 

invitation /guarantee letter however it is solely based on discretion of the respective embassy to grant your visa. We 

can only request the embassy to facilitate your application for this purpose.  

Looking forward to welcome you in Osaka, Japan on conference day. Thank you for participating in the 

International Conference on “Engineering & Technology, Computer, Basic & Applied Sciences”- ECBA-2017. 

Should you require any further assistance, please contact the conference secretariat at: oke5107@academicfora.com.  
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Ms. Petrel Qiu 

Conference Coordinator 

ECBA 2017- Secretariat 

Email: oke5107@academicfora.com 
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